
Grad Babies 
Notre Dame Yearbook 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Your student is graduating!  Congratulations!  As they wrap up this last semester, we ask you 

to take a moment and help make their final yearbook memorable.   

This year’s yearbook staff is requesting that you dig out that old baby photo (new born 

through age 3). Find a photo that showcases their personality, is silly or just plain adorable. 

Either way, make it fun! 

 
What you need to do: 

1. Find a photo. You can either scan it yourself and email it in, making sure you scan it at 
high resolution (300 dpi) or send it in to the school with your student’s name and period  
1 and 2 teacher’s names on the back.  
 

2. Write a message no longer than 140 characters. If your message is too long, it will be 
edited by the Yearbook staff. Check message length at www.CharacterCountOnline.com  
  

 

ABSOLUTELY NO HAND-WRITTEN SUBMISSIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED! 
Please use email.   

 
 

3. Submit $20 payment to “School Cash Online” (preferred method). Cheques must be 
made out to Notre Dame Catholic Secondary School, (please do not use abbreviations 
- bank will only accept full name), memo Grad Babies + your student’s name. 
 

4. Email Message and Scanned Photo to NDgradbabies2020@gmail.com, and send in 
payment. --  OR --  If you are unable to send your photo electronically, you may send it 
in by mail or with your student to: 

Notre Dame Catholic Secondary School 
Yearbook Office – Mrs. Jazvac 
2333 Headon Forest Drive 
Burlington, Ontario, L7M 3X6 
ATTN: Grad Babies 
  
All submissions MUST be in no later than 
April 2nd, 2020. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation! 
ND Yearbook Staff 

 

 

NDgradbabies2020@gmail.com 

 

We are so proud of you! 
We look forward to 

seeing all of the great 
things you will do.  
Good Luck at Mac!  
Love Mom & Dad 

 

(119 characters) 

http://www.charactercountonline.com/
mailto:NDgradbabies2020@gmail.com


Grad Quote 
Notre Dame Yearbook 

 

 

Hello Grads! 

You’re graduating!  Congratulations!  As you finish off your last semester, we ask you to help 

us put the finishing touches on your most memorable yearbook yet!    

 

This year’s yearbook staff is collecting your parting words from Notre Dame. Take some time 

and make it original… yearbooks last FOREVER!  What is funny today may not be so 

humorous 10 years from now, example “YOLO” (groan…). So make sure to fully consider 

your last impression.  

 

Please do not exceed 140 characters 

and if using a quote, please cite the 

author! 

 

Check the length of your quote at 

www.CharacterCountOnline.com   

before submitting. 

 

 

All submissions MUST be emailed to NDgradquotes2020@gmail.com. 
 

 

ABSOLUTELY NO HAND-WRITTEN SUBMISSIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED! 

Please use email. 

 

 

 

All submissions MUST be in no later than April 2nd, 2020. 

Please note, inappropriate submissions will be edited or omitted.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

ND Yearbook Staff 

 

NDgradquotes2020@gmail.com 

 

Good luck out there ND, 
it’s been fun! “And will 
you succeed? Yes! You 
will, indeed! (98 and ¾ 
percent guaranteed.)”  

– Dr. Seuss 
 

(130 characters) 

http://www.charactercountonline.com/
mailto:NDgradquotes2020@gmail.com

